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As a parent and a speech language pathologist in the Portland Public Schools District 

it is vital to support this bill. We need more funding to be able to ethically and fairly 

support the needs of our most vulnerable students. Students aren't able to get their 

needs met and all teachers, not just special education teachers, are impacted and 

experiencing incredible burnout. Please remove the cap on funding. Please allow us 

to do the job we are so passionate about. Please support this bill. 

 

Thank you 


